Amber Noworatzky

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 1:50 PM

To: Nick Reimer; Amber Noworatzky; Michael Cummings; Mackenzie Reed; Jennifer
Swokowski; Mark DeZeeuw; Dan Koski; Eric Nycz; Jessica Blahnik

Subject: FW: External: RE: Proposed Flashing LED Pedestrian Crossing Signs for Robinson's Mid-
Block Crosswalk

Attachments: External: Purchase Order_P0O-0023379 from Robinson, Inc.; Manitowoc (Robinson) LED

Flashing Signs.pdf; Exhibit A.pdf; Proposed Robinson Agreement for LED Pedestrian
Crossing Signs (2023).doc

| received a quote from Decker Supply for the proposed LED flashing Pedestrian Crossing signs and sent it to Robinson
earlier in the week (See attached). |also sent them a proposed agreement.

Robinson just sent me the attached Purchase Order.
| guess they are very serious about moving forward with the LED signage.

I would assume that | need to hold off on purchasing the signage from Decker until at least the Public Safety Committee
approves it on October 9",

From: Mike Stenzel <Mike.Stenzel@robinsoninc.com>

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 11:08 AM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Jimmy Prokash <Jimmy.Prokash@robinsoninc.com>

Subject: External: RE: Proposed Flashing LED Pedestrian Crossing Signs for Robinson's Mid-Block Crosswalk

Thanks Greg, Robinson will talk about this and get back to you.

Mike Stenzel

Maintenance Manager

Direct: (920) 615-3616
Mike.Stenzel@robinsoninc.com

Visit us at: www.robinsoninc.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, including any attachments, may contain confidential, privileged and/or proprietary
information which is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Any review, use, disclosure, or retention by others is strictly
prohibited. If you are not an intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete this e-mail, any attachments, and all copies.

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 10:59 AM
To: Mike Stenzel <Mike.Stenzel@robinsoninc.com>



Cc: Jimmy Prokash <jimmy.prokash@robinsoninc.com>
Subject: Proposed Flashing LED Pedestrian Crossing Signs for Robinson's Mid-Block Crosswalk

Hi Mike,

Here is a proposed agreement for the LED Pedestrian Crossing signage that you are requesting.

This is the document that would be executed if everything is approved and signed.

The cost from our supplier (Decker Supply) for the current signs at Alliance Laundry (quote from July 18, 2022) was
$8,329. However, that was for 2 crosswalks or 4 LED signs. This cost did not include the City staff time for

installation. That usually adds a couple hundred.

Therefore, we would estimate yours to be about ¥ the cost, plus any price increases, and there will be some added costs
from the City for our electrician/traffic signal technician to install the two signs.

I would estimate that you will be at about $4,500 - $5,000 for the 2 signs.
| will have to get an official quote from Decker Supply.

Let me know if you and Jimmy are the appropriate persons to sign the agreement. If not, please get me the names and
titles of the people that will sign the agreement. Thanks.

Be Alert !
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